
 

Newsletter 03       Friday 20th Sep 2024 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

YR—95% 
Y1—96% 
Y2—95% 
Y3—99% 
Y4—88% 
Y5—97% 
Y6—94% 

Number of Children 
Late Before the Close 

of  Register 

  
YR—09 
Y1—03 
Y2—07 
Y3—03 
Y4—02 
Y5—2 
Y6—06 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close 

of  Register 
 

 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—1 
Y6—0 

   Class 
 

 

 
Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

Mars 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read 
every day this week 

 
 
 

 

YR—0 
Y1—10 
Y2—22 
Y3—8 
Y4—12 
Y5—14 
Y6—22 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—0 

Y1—45% 
Y2—79% 
Y3—47% 
Y4—60% 
Y5—48% 
Y6—88% 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 21st October – Friday 
1st November 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 -  

St Andrew’s Day School closed  

Last Day of Term – Friday 20th 
December 2024 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 17th February – Friday 
21st February 2025 

Last Day of Term – Friday 4th 
April 2025  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May 2025 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 
22nd July 2025   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
5th May 2025 

This lovely, lively lot (try saying that with your teeth in), have settled into   
St Andrew’s school life really well and they are a complete delight. 

 Why is reading so im-
portant for a child? 
It improves their grammar. 

Through reading, they can see 
how the  author composed their 
sentence structure and grammar. 
This can also help improve their 
communication skills as they    
determine how it should be read 
using clues such as punctuation. 



 

ParentPay is up and running. If you would like 
your child to attend breakfast or After School 
Club they must be registered via ParentPay 

Any children that are not  
registered will be sent to late collection at the 

school office.  
 

This year, as usual, we will be collecting harvest 
festival donations. Kindly donate tinned foods, 

dried foods and toiletries. Please bring your        
donations to school week beginning Monday 30th 

September. Thank you 

Parents and Carers are welcome to join in with 
our celebrations and see what the children have 

been learning. 

This year we will 

not be having a 

coffee morning 

but will still be 

supporting       

Macmillan Cancer      

Support.  

The children are 

invited to wear 

green and bring 

in a£1 donation. 

Friday 27th  

September 2024 

PLEASE 
TAKE CARE 

 
Please be careful when 
driving and reversing 
on Lingham Street as 

there are lots of        
children walking and 

riding bikes and     

scooters to school.  


